
 
 

MAYFIELD PREPARATORY SCHOOL 
Believe it! Achieve it!  

 

 

 

Queen Mary’s Grammar School’s  

School Development Presentation by Mr Langton 
 

 

 

Tuesday 14th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

All parents and pupils of the school are invited to a School Development Presentation given by 

Mr Langton, Headmaster of Queen Mary’s Grammar School on Wednesday, 29th November, 

at 3.45 pm in the Hall of the Olympians.  Please access the Hall of the Olympians via the Rose 

Garden.  

 

Mr Langton will be talking about the plans Queen Mary’s Grammar School have to develop 

their sports facilities and how this will also benefit Mayfield.  We expect the presentation to 

last about 30 minutes to an hour. Please follow this link for a preview of the project. 

 

Please follow the link to complete the form as soon as possible to confirm your attendance at 

the presentation.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Mr M. Draper 

Headmaster 

https://www.qmclub.org/futuresport
https://forms.office.com/e/XzR9fFJfDK

